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At St. Cecilia’s Public School, an exciting interclass debate competition was organized, inviting 

students from grades 6 to 8 to showcase their skills and insights. The main aim was to make learning 

enjoyable while also helping students build confidence in speaking before an audience. 

Each class was assigned a stimulating topic to explore: 

For the curious minds of Class 6: "Should Yoga be taught as part of our school curriculum?" 

Class 7 pondered the modern question: "Should kids be allowed to use smartphones under parental 

supervision?" 

Meanwhile, the thoughtful debaters of Class 8 grappled with: "Is voting the best way to choose our 

leaders?" 

The response was overwhelming, with students eagerly signing up to participate. They embraced the 

challenge with enthusiasm, eager to express their opinions and engage in lively discussions. Teams 

formed, each armed with passion and determination to make their voices heard. 

Winning was not the only goal; the true victory lay in the exchange of ideas and the spirit of 

camaraderie that flourished throughout the event. Students cheered each other on, celebrating the 

diversity of perspectives and the power of respectful discourse. 

 The success of the debate competition affirmed the school's commitment to nurturing not just 

academic excellence but also the essential skills of communication, critical thinking, and teamwork. 


